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MEMORANDUM / COFNOD
The Vale of Glamorgan Council

The Alps, Wenvoe, CF5 6AA

	To / I:
	Ian Robinson
	
	From / Oddi Wrth:
	Operational Manager Environment and Engineering

	Dept / Adran:
	Planning 
	
	
	

	
	
	
	My Ref / Cyf:
	EE/SP/GTD/L5/1

	Date / Dyddiad:
	10/05/2019
	
	Tel / Ffôn:
	02920 673 235

	Your Ref / Eich Cyf:
	P/DC/LC/IR/2019/00280/RG3
	
	Fax / Ffacs:
	02920 673 114


Subject / Testyn:
Planning Application No. 2019/00280/RG3  Ysgol Gymraeg Bro Morgannwg, Colcot Road, Barry.
Proposal:
Erection of extensions to the school for a new Sports Block with link to existing building; Design and Technology Block; new Reception Area; creation of a Plant Room; new Muga and 3G All-weather Pitch aswell as external alterations to the facade treatment.
This site is located in a DAM Zone B known to have flooded in the past and NRW maps indicate that there is a low - medium risk of surface water flooding to the site.
Submitted information indicates that the existing surface water network will be used to serve new development proposals. Surface water runoff from proposed buildings and external areas shall be directed to swales prior to outfall to a culverted watercourse beyond the southern boundary. 
Advisory:

New developments of more than one dwelling or where the area covered by construction work equals or exceeds 100 square metres as defined by The Flood and Water Management Act 2010 (Schedule 3), will require SuDS Approval Body (SAB) approval prior to the commencement of construction. 
Further information of the SAB process can be found at our website or by contacting our SAB team: sab@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk
Gareth Thelwell-Davies

Engineer – Environment

for Operational Manager Environment and Engineering
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